
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim with the Change bloc delegation discusses strengthening
the relationship between Baghdad and Erbil

Head of the National Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received a

delegation of the Change Bloc ((Gorran)) and discussed the form of relationship between Baghdad

and Erbil and means of deepening relations within the framework of one homeland Saturday

13/5/2017.
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His eminence stressed that all problems are solvable if everyone had the will of finding a

solution within the formula of rights and duties, noted that the post-Daesh phase requires

everyone to have the principle of meeting in the middle and concession for Iraq, called to

build stemming from the community unity that was demonstrated by Iraqi people in the face of

Daesh particularly that Iraq is approaching the military conclusion over the terrorist Daesh.
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Regarding the unsettled issues between Baghdad and Erbil, his eminence stressed that the

stability of Kurdistan region is reflected on the stability of Iraq, the Constitution is the

best reference to resolve the issues, and reiterated the importance of all Iraq’s components

presence in the future of Iraq hoping to be based on the state of citizenship and the national

majority government.


